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UPDATE: Injuries in Two Accidents on US 59 Highway 
 The Atchison County Sheriff’s office was busy this morning investigating two injury accidents
within the county.

 The first one occurred in the eight o’clock hour at US 59 highway and Phillips Road just outside of
Atchison city limits.

 Atchison County Sheriff John Calhoon says the accident happened when Colton Shubert of
Atchison was westbound on a motorcycle.

 (Play Audio)  RT: :39

 Servaes was wearing his seatbelt and was not injured.

 The second accident was reported just before 11.

 Sheriff Calhoon explains the two-vehicle accident occurred on Highway 59 about 7 miles south of
Atchison.

 (Audio Continues)  RT: :32

 Calhoon says Acheson was wearing his seatbelt, but Bowser wasn't believed to be wearing hers.


